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Vanessa Sharratt 
fyi-request-17847-b31caa15@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Ref: DOIA 2122-1235 
 
 
Dear Vanessa Sharratt, 
 
Thank you for your email of 6 December 2021 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), 
the following information: 
 

“Please provide the number of RFW applications in the priority queue for processing on 23 
November 2021, the day before the priority criteria under A16.1 was changed” 
 

Our Response: 
 
As at 23 November 2021, there were 631 applications on hand in the Residence from Work priority queue. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Immigration New Zealand 
at INZOIAs@mbie.govt.nz.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Nicola Hogg 
General Manager - Border and Visa Operations  
Immigration New Zealand 
Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment  
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